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Date: Dec 06, 2024 
Subject: REACH Inquiry  
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The purpose of this message is to acknowledge receipt of your request for REACH compliance 
information from Korry. We are aware of the obligations set forth under Article 33 of REACH 
(Registration, Evaluation, Authorization, and Restriction of Chemicals) regulation concerning the 
communication of information on substances of very high concern (SVHCs) in Korry products. 
 
At Korry, we are committed to ensuring compliance with REACH requirements and prioritize the safety 
and environmental impact of our products. We continuously assess our supply chain to identify any 
SVHCs and evaluate their implications for our products. As part of our compliance strategy, we maintain 
transparent communication with our customers and supply chain partners. To support these 
commitments, we strive to provide the necessary information regarding the presence of any SVHCs in 
our products upon request.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work together to uphold the principles of 

REACH. Your request will be processed and returned to you after a short delay. If you have any 

questions or need further information, please feel free to contact us through our Customer Service 

department.   

 

Sincerely,  

 
 
Ariel McFalls 
Materials Engineer 


